
Tender Clarifications  14.02.2022 
Construction Phase  
Bridgetown Weir Fish Passage Improvements 

 

Tender Update:  The following have been added to the document list as of 14.02.2022.  

Please review these documents to inform your tender response: 

 

Document Description 

11. 26579Approved 

Conditions_899 

Planning permission, and conditions. 

12. Summary and Supporting 

Information_Bridgetown Weir 

Summary referred to in point 4 in document 

‘26579Approved Conditions_899’. 

13. PEA_Bridgetown Weir The preliminary ecological appraisal referred to in 

point 4 in document ‘26579Approved 

Conditions_899’. 

14a. EPRLB3258LP Bespoke 

Permit 

Bespoke Environmental Permit. 

14b. EPRLB3258LP Permit Letter Accompanying letter to the Env. Permit. 

 

 

A number of questions have been raised by prospective Contractors.  These are 

listed below with our response to these questions provided in blue text. 

 

1. Following a detailed review of the current information and volume of works 

required, we respectively ask for an extension of one week for a return date of 

Friday 18th March 2022. 

This request has been fully considered and Westcountry Rivers Trust are happy 

to accept, and grant an extension of one week to Friday 18th March. 

This has been granted with particular reference to the additional information 

supplied by Westcountry Rivers Trust with the Tender Update dated 14.02.2022. 

 

2. We would like to request a visit to the site location. 

Westcountry Rivers Trust welcomes site visits when preparing a tender response, 

and will arrange the necessary access permissions.  A WRT operative will 

accompany contractors to site as specified in the Invitation To Tender. 

 

END 


